
 
 

 
 

 
 
TO:   Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  Kelly Violette 
   Executive Director 
 
MEETING DATE:   March 20, 2023  
 
SUBJECT:  North and South 100 Block Alleyways  
 
 

The attached request letter from David Esquivel, City Manager, indicates that the City of 
Tomball is requesting additional funding due to an increase in the scope of the project 
(addition of a public restroom) and rising prices for construction material. The aesthetic 
enhancements related to the project are still under design and have not received opinion 
on probable costs for those elements.  

This is an eligible project under the legislation that governs Type B sales tax 
corporations. If approved as a Project of the TEDC, it will go to the city council for final 
approval by resolution.  
 


